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Air 
 
Scranton Times: Jessup, Invenergy agreement questioned in light of Rhode Island deal 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/jessup-invenergy-agreement-questioned-in-light-of-rhode-island-
deal-1.2128560 
 
Scranton Times: Citizens group says power plant needed more expert advice 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/citizens-group-says-power-plant-needed-more-expert-advice-
1.2128557 
 
Climate Change 
 
ProPublica: Will Trump Scrap NASA’s Climate Research Mission? 
https://www.propublica.org/article/will-trump-scrap-nasas-climate-research-mission 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Bucks rail trail runs into opposition 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/20161213_Bucks_rail_trail_runs_into_opposition.html 
 
Energy 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Towanda street lights will become LED fixtures this year 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2016-12-
13/Local/Towanda_street_lights_will_become_LED_fixtures_thi.html 
 
StateImpact PA: Charges dropped in Sunoco pipeline case 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/12/12/charges-dropped-in-sunoco-pipeline-
case/#more-44060 
 
Erie Times News: Lake Erie forum hears about agricultural sustainability 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20161213/lake-erie-forum-hears-about-agricultural-sustainability 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Navy Yard picks Mass. firm to build $11M gas power plant 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/energy/Navy-Yard-picks-Mass-firm-to-build-11M-gas-power-
plant.html 
 
Mining 
 
Altoona Mirror: Company begins work on coal mine 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2016/12/company-begins-work-on-coal-mine/ 
  
Altoona Mirror: Politicians need education in coal 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2016/12/politicians-need-education-in-
coal/ 
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Shamokin News Item: Zerbe gives $367 toward fight against Reading tax reduction 
http://www.newsitem.com/news/2016-12-
13/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Zerbe_gives_367_toward_fight_against_Reading_tax_r.html 
 
Citizens Voice: Companies hope Trump will bring opportunities for coal 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/companies-hope-trump-will-bring-opportunities-for-coal-1.2128855 
 
ARI: Hanson plans deeper quarry at Lemont, Pennsylvania 
https://www.aggregateresearch.com/news/hanson-plans-deeper-quarry-lemont-pennsylvania/  
 
Oil and Gas 
 
StateImpact PA: DEP appeals court’s hold on sections of new drilling rules 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/12/07/dep-appeals-courts-hold-on-sections-of-new-
drilling-rules/#more-43906 
 
Scranton Times: More oversight could create more housing in shale region, auditor general says 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/more-oversight-could-create-more-housing-in-shale-region-auditor-
general-says-1.2128984 
 
Kallanish Energy: Pennsylvania appeals judicial stay on select shale rules 
http://www.kallanishenergy.com/2016/12/12/pennsylvania-appeals-judicial-stay-select-shale-rules/  
 
Scranton Times: State, Google target methane 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/state-google-target-methane-1.2128241  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: In Beaver County, communities assess the risks of a Shell cracker plant 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/12/13/Potter-Township-
s-Shell-decisions-impact-nearby-communities/stories/201612130042  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: On the fenceline and on the fence about the Shell cracker plant 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2016/12/12/On-the-
fenceline-and-on-the-fence-about-Shell-cracker-plant-pennsylvania-beaver-county.html  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Shell cracker plant in Beaver County to provide 600 jobs when it opens 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/06/07/Shell-says-Marcellus-
cracker-is-a-go-ethane-beaver-county-pennsylvania-pittsburgh.html  
 
Waste 
 
Republican Herald: Blythe Township municipal authority awards BRADS contract 
http://republicanherald.com/news/blythe-township-municipal-authority-awards-brads-contract-
1.2126672 
 
Water 
 
Altoona Mirror: Water bill includes Raystown changes 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2016/12/water-bill-includes-raystown-changes/ 
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Lock Haven Express: No Increase Expected for Water, Sewer 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2016/12/no-increase-expected-for-water-sewer/ 
 
Clearfield Progress: Lawsuit could prevent MVJSA from PennVEST funding  
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/lawsuit-could-prevent-mvjsa-from-pennvest-
funding/article_84e40422-b00c-5944-9dae-60e11cb8c1b9.html 
 
Times News: West Penn Twp. continues water extraction debate 
http://www.tnonline.com/2016/dec/08/west-penn-twp-continues-water-extraction-debate 
 
Citizens Voice: Funds needed to dismantle Coxton bridge 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/funds-needed-to-dismantle-coxton-bridge-1.2127881 
 
Republican Herald: Ashland reservoir monitoring of seep reduced in frequency 
http://republicanherald.com/news/ashland-reservoir-monitoring-of-seep-reduced-in-frequency-
1.2126668 
 
PennLive: Susquehanna, Juniata smallmouth bass show 'signs of improvement': Fish and Boat 
Commission 
http://www.pennlive.com/pa-sportsman/2016/12/susquehanna_juniata_smallmouth.html  
 
Lancaster Online: Appeals court allows suit against firm in flood deaths 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/appeals-court-allows-suit-against-firm-in-flood-
deaths/article_1b456b09-308f-508a-af9e-068a4b3c4330.html  
 
WSKG: Locks And Dams: How Their Condition Threatens Economic Growth 
http://wskgnews.org/post/locks-and-dams-how-their-condition-threatens-economic-growth#stream/0  
 
Indiana Gazette: Grant sought to gather data on streams 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/indiana-news/grant-sought-to-gather-data-on-
streams,25487156/  
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